
Office of the State Auditor (SAO)
FY 2022 Governor’s Recommend Budget

MISSION: The mission of the Auditor’s Office is 

to hold state government accountable. This 

means ensuring that taxpayer funds are used 

effectively and efficiently.

FY 2022 Summary & Highlights

• New audit position approved by the Leg. in 2020 

but it remains vacant (4 Exempt, 12 Classified)

• After years of inflation-adjusted declines, we have 

no option but to present a budget that features 

increases (see the Feb. 10 memo for details)

• 9.4% increase in General Fund 

• 13.5% increase in Single Audit Revolving Fund 

• CliftonLarsonAllen (CLA) contract extended for the 

CAFR and Single Audits

• We have identified over $33 million in potential 

savings, cost recovery & uncollected assessments 

since 2013

• Good results implementing our audit  

recommendations at AOE, AHS & DEC; BGS making 

progress, but DHR & DVHA are not doing as well

• Repeat findings and re-audits remain down in the 

Single Audit thanks in part to F&M 

SARF, 

$3,647,816, 

90%

General Fund, 

$344,615, 9%

Special Funds, 

$53,145, 1%

Sources of Funds

State 

Auditor's 

staff, 

$1,865,071

CLA contract 

(CAFR & 

Federal Single 

Audit), 

$1,600,240

Operating costs, 

$182,505

Uses of Funds


